
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                  
 
                                                                                         

                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Refreshments will be supplied by volunteers  
as we have been doing over the last few months 

 

About our October speaker… 
 
DOS speaker for October will be Dan 
Asbell of Asbell Orchids.  Dan took 
over his father's business of outdoor 
growing orchids in 2006.  Since then 
he has changed the business from only 
cymbidiums to a great variety of 
orchids that are temperature tolerant 
and can survive outside all year.  He 
crosses cool growing with warm 
growing, runs his own lab and makes 
a living selling his creations.  He will talk about his crosses and 
will have many on the raffle table. 
 
 
 

 
Raffle plants will be supplied by our speaker 

 
 

    October Meeting: 
Thursday, Oct. 10 - 7:15 PM 

at the Contra Costa Water District 
1331 Concord Ave, Concord 94521 

 

Speaker dinner will be at Aung Maylika Burmese restaurant at 1050 Contra 
Costa Blvd. Concord. Everyone is welcome to join the group, just let Eileen 
know before 2pm if you will be coming so we can get the table set 
up.  Eileen.jackson@att.net 
 

 



 
President’s Message 

 
 

Dear Orchid Enthusiasts: 
 

I sure am enjoying the change in the weather!  I’ve had enough days in the 
high 90’s… It’s great to be in the low 70’s for a while. 
 

Of course, that means that fall is approaching and that I will need to find 
some place to put all of the orchids that have been hanging in the trees 
around my house.   Hmmm… Barry will have to build some sort of shelter 
that will let in the light but keep out the rain.  We might just put it on the 
porch of one of our sheds… that should work…hopefully. 
 

In any case, try to sort out your orchids to see which ones need the “dry 
rest” during the winter and which ones you can water.   
 

The October speaker will be talking about raising orchids outside… just in 
time for the change of seasons! 
 

See you all at the meeting. 
 
Marcia 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
We are still looking 
for Phyllis’ orchid 

that was left at the 
June meeting.   

 
It was an angraecun 

didieri in a 4 inch 
wooden slat basket.   

 
It won the Lancer 

Smith Award! 
 

2019 Officers and Board Members 
 

President:  Marcia Hart 
Co-Vice Presidents: Eileen Jackson & 
                                  Lui Siliezar 
 
Treasurer:  Liz Charlton 
Secretary:  Miki Ichiyanagi 
 

Board Member:  Ulrike Ahlborn 
Board Member:  Judith Johnston  
Board Member: Daniel Neighbors 
Board Member:  Brittany Miller  

    Board Member:  Linda Castleton  
Board Member: Kevin Jones 
 

Past President: Renate Johnson 
New Member Mentor: Sung Lee 

 

     Newsletter Editor: Barry Hart 
          DVOSEditor@aol.com 
 



 

Upcoming Event – Oct. 5 - 6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 


